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From: Scoppa, Joseph
Sent: Friday, 29 March 2019 4:20 PM
To: Non Treat Practitioners
Subject: Re Feedback regarding proposed AHP appointments

Dear SIRA, 
I have read the information provided by email regarding proposed non-treating AHP and IMC appointments.  
I agree with the proposed appointment and regulatory frameworks that have been provided.  
I note that SIRA mentions that training will obviously be an integral part of the process, and I would suggest that a 
training program specific to each specialty should be a mandatory requirement of appointment to ensure high 
standard decision making and ongoing gaining of expertise in understanding the new system. 
I have no comment or feedback to provide with respect to IMC appointments as this lies outside my field of 
expertise. 
Kind regards, 
Dr Joe Scoppa 




